
From: Steve Benintendi 
Sent: Wed 6/14/2006 1:06 PM 
To: Clarke, Robert (OPLA) 
Cc: DAVID JEFFERIES 
Subject: Comment on Proposed Changes for Continuing Applications 

Dear Mr. Clarke, 
  
Our law firm submitted a comment to the proposed rule change on May 3, 2006.  We sent it by 
facsimile according to the instructions in the published proposed rule.  Our firm name, however, 
does not appear on your web site.  In accordance with you web site, I have attached an electronic 
copy of our letter to this message.  Please let me know if there is anything more I have to do so 
that our firm name appears and our letter is considered before rendering a final decision.  Thank 
you. 
  
Regards, 
  
Steven W. Benintendi, Ph.D. 
Wood, Herron & Evans 
2700 Carew Tower 
441 Vine Street 
Cincinnati, Ohio 45202-2917 
Phone:  (513) 241-2324 
Fax:  (513) 241-6234 
Email:  sbenintendi@whepatent.com 
 












